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“It is not what 

you do for your 

children, but 

what you teach 

them to do for 

themselves that 

will make them 

successful 

human beings.” 

◼ Ann Landers 

 

 

New Agenda Items Notes 

 

Welcome & Introductions 

 

Jennifer Hammock, Vice-Chair in Mr.Redman’s absence opened the 

meeting at 5:33 p.m. All the attendees introduced themselves. 

Mr. Redman arrived 5:37 p.m. and assumed the duties of Chair.  

 

Present: 

Sara Bravo, Principal 

Albert Buckner, Assistant Principal and acting Secretary 

Vasco Eagle, Parent 

Jennifer Hammock, Parent 

Don Lauro, Parent 

Linda Dyke, Parent 

Jennifer Martinez, Graduation Coach 

Alison Kearley, Community Member 

Don Redman, Community Member 

Veronica Funes, Parent 

Yagoub Elmahi, Parent                

Rena Mendez, Parent 

 

 



SAC Meeting Dates/Times 

It was agreed by common consent that the meeting dates would remain 

the fourth Tuesday of each month at 5:30 p.m.  

 

SAC Meetings will be held on the following dates for the 1920 school 

year: 

 

September 24, 2019 

October 22, 2019 

November 26, 2019 

January 28, 2020  ** Mid-Year Stakeholder’s Meeting 
February 25, 2020 

March 24, 2020 

April 28, 2020 

**Quota for 8 meetings met 

 

1920 District SAC 



 

 

 

 

 

 
Principal’s Report/Opening 

of School Overview 

Mrs. Bravo shared a presentation outlining the Vision and Mission of 

Englewood High School. Also reviewed were the 1819 school data 

points, and initiatives and celebrations for the new school year.  

 

Specific time was taken to discuss the state-mandated 5 hours of 

Mental Health instruction for all 6-12 students. Duval County students 

will be receiving this instruction in 30 minute increments during Early 

Release Wednesdays, or “Wellness Wednesdays”. 

 

Alison Kearley made a suggestion to include Full Service Schools as a 

part of the Mental Health Lessons (letting everyone know the services 

offered by Full Service Schools as a part of the process was discussed at 

the District SAC Meeting.  

 

Additional time was taken 


